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2nd ANNUAL GALA
MERIDIAN STREET FOUNDATION

MEMBERSHIP DINNER
Virginia Handley, Co-Chair, Social Committee

The 2nd Annual Membership Dinner for the Meridian
Street Foundation members will be Saturday, March 3,
1990, at the Woodstock Country Club. The cash bar
opens at 6 pm and dinner begins at 7 pm.

After dinner there will be a very short business meeting
to elect new Board Members to the Meridian Sireet
Foundation.

We are most pleased to have as our guest speaker
John D. Craig, son of former Governor George Craig.
John is well known for being a very gifted speaker, so
the evening will be that much more special for all of us.

Mark your calendars now for the evening of March 3rd
and plan on being with us. Send in your reservations
and if your dues are not yet paid*, send them along
with your reservations. Please send one check for
each, or clearly mark the amounts for each category. A
convenient dues return envelope is included with this
newsletter. Mail your checks today, so we can see you
on March 3rd.

See you there!

* |f you are not sure about membership status, call
Gene Scott, Membership Chair, at 924-5222. If you
have other questions, or did not receive an invitation
and would like to attend, please call me at 283-2576.

You are cordially invited to attend the

MERIDIAN STREET FOUNDATION
MEMBERSHIP GALA

Saturday, March 3, 1990
6:00 p.m. Cash Bar

7:00 p.m. Dinner
Woodstock Country Club
Thirty Dollars Send Reservation Card
Per P and Fee, no later than
criemon Wednesday, February 28, 1990
Thlrry-ﬁve Dollars ro: Virginia Handley

17 West Hampton
Indianapolis, IN 46208
(317) 283-2576 after 5:00

Per Patron

MEET OUR SPEAKER

John D. Craig is a nationally respected trial attorney, a
dynamic man of many talents. John is also a speech
communications consultant and counselor on public
issues and current events. He has served as adjunct
professor of constitutional law, media law, and criminal
justice administration at Indiana University.

Among his career accomplishments in the business
world, John was advisor to a Presidential Cabinet
member and director of government and public affairs
for a multi-national corporation. In that capacity, he
was responsible for the development and management
of corporate government affairs, liaison, speaking on
public issues, corporate representation with public
issue forums.

A man of many accomplishments, Mr. Craig has
received recognition from several areas: Phi Beta
Kappa, Who's Who in American Law, Distinguished
Americans and Civic Leaders, Men of Achievement,
Personalities of America, International Who's Who of
Intellectuals, and the International Who's Who of
Contemporary Achievement, Cambridge, England.

Known internationally for his informative and inspiring
presentations, John is an asset for any program. Heis
known as a man that looks his audience straight in the
eye and speaks straight from the shoulders. He is
definitely the *man of the moment-for the future®.

In addition to all of the above, John was a former
Meridian neighbor when he lived in the former
Governor's Residence (now the home of John and
Elaine Klein) when his father, George Craig, was
Governor of Indiana.

Be sure to join us Saturday, March 3rd and welcome
Mr. Craig back to the old neighborhood!




























